
Subject:FW: Standing Advice

 

 

From: Joanne Akerman <joanne.akerman@nottscc.gov.uk> 
Sent: 08 December 2022 11:27
To: PlanningAndGrowth Email <planningandgrowth@rushcliffe.gov.uk>
Subject: Standing Advice

 

 

 

Hello,

 

22/01289/FUL - Newbold Hall Lane Kinoulton Nottinghamshire NG12 3EF

 

The above application is standing advice, for highway comments please refer to our standing advice 
document dated January 2021. 

 

Should you require a copy of the above document please e-mail the undersigned. 

 

Kind regards,

 

Highways Development Control (South) 

Nottinghamshire County Council 

County Hall 

West Bridgford 

Nottingham 



NG2 7QP

 

Nottinghamshire County Council is committed to protecting your privacy and ensuring all personal 
information is kept confidential and safe – for more details see 
https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/global-content/privacy 

Emails and any attachments from Nottinghamshire County Council are confidential. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to the email, and then delete it 
without making copies or using it in any other way. Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, 
under the Data Protection Act 2018 and the Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to 
be disclosed in response to a request. 

Although any attachments to the message will have been checked for viruses before transmission, you 
are urged to carry out your own virus check before opening attachments, since the County Council 
accepts no responsibility for loss or damage caused by software viruses. 
You can view our privacy notice at: https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/global-content/privacy 

Nottinghamshire County Council Legal Disclaimer. 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nottinghamshire.gov.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cplanningandgrowth%40rushcliffe.gov.uk%7Cfa766fa8788445f9f01008dad90f1045%7C0fb26f95b29d4825a41a86c75ea1246a%7C0%7C0%7C638060955963639224%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=kMG8xUJjFKydFf1IKjm80Otn2WQul37RyIc%2B4G%2BTouU%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nottinghamshire.gov.uk%2Fglobal-content%2Fprivacy&data=05%7C01%7Cplanningandgrowth%40rushcliffe.gov.uk%7Cfa766fa8788445f9f01008dad90f1045%7C0fb26f95b29d4825a41a86c75ea1246a%7C0%7C0%7C638060955963639224%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=QKJybBLA8uTGsc61oLlW5h11RLc0NlLrtrRZ95aS22M%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nottinghamshire.gov.uk%2Fglobal-content%2Fprivacy&data=05%7C01%7Cplanningandgrowth%40rushcliffe.gov.uk%7Cfa766fa8788445f9f01008dad90f1045%7C0fb26f95b29d4825a41a86c75ea1246a%7C0%7C0%7C638060955963639224%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=QKJybBLA8uTGsc61oLlW5h11RLc0NlLrtrRZ95aS22M%3D&reserved=0

